
 

Association Membership meeting 

date is May 25, 2024 – 9 AM 
The lake association membership meeting is Memorial Day 

weekend at Lincoln Evangelical Free Church located at 1354 
320th Street, Cushing, MN 56443. 

  Lake Shamineau Association membership volunteers 
will be on hand before the meeting for Association 
membership renewals.  

The planned agenda for this meeting includes the 
following items: 

• Shoreline improvements and water quality reports 
• Spring 2023 membership meeting minutes are printed 

in this newsletter and will require approval at this 
membership meeting.   

• Election of of board members for the coming 
membership year.  

Questions and feedback to the board is welcome at LakeShamineau@gmail.com.   

 

Ice Out: March 12, 2024   
   This is the earliest ice out date recorded by the DNR. Records go back to 1954 but do not include every year. 

Click here to view DNR reported ice out dates on the LSA website.  

 

Roadside Clean Up 2024 
   Thanks to volunteers who cleaned up the ditches on roads around Lake Shamineau on May 4, 2024. Volunteers cleaned 

15 miles of roadside collecting 50 gallons of litter.  Consider joining the clean up crew next spring!  

 

Summer Employment Opportunity 
   The Lake Shamineau LID is looking for folks who enjoy working outside! 

   Earn $20/hour for sitting in the shade (or sun) at the lake. As a Minnesota DNR AIS Ambassador, you will be 

working at a public DNR or Township Access on Lake Shamineau. You do not need to be a resident of the lake, 

anyone that qualifies may apply. Additional “End of the Season Incentive Pay” may apply for hours worked if 

acceptable attendance of scheduled hours for the entire contract period. Requirements: Applicants must be at 

least 18 years of age and must attend a paid 3 hour AIS (Aquatic Invasive Species) training, in person or online 

with a DNR Regional Watercraft Inspection Supervisor. Must submit a completed DNR background check 

form. 

  Duties include greeting visitors at the public accesses on Lake Shamineau. Informing boaters about the 

“Clean-Drain-Dry” program for Aquatic Invasive Species, when their watercraft are entering and exiting our 

lake. Handing out relevant brochures. Answering boater questions about the AIS program. Documenting the 

number of watercraft interacted with and violations observed. (This is not an enforcement position; it is simply 

educational) 
   The program runs from May 15th (Opening Fishing) through September 4th (Labor Day), typically 4-6 hour 
shifts on Fridays, Saturdays, Sundays, and Holidays. 
Interested applicants may contact Duane Hendricks (763-286-6500) or email (LSLIDBD@gmail.com  
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Lake Shamineau Association 

P.O. Box 152 
Motley, MN 56466 

LakeShamineau@gmail.com 
 
Web:lakeshamineau.mnlakesandrivers.org 

Mission Statement: The Lake Shamineau 
Association is an organization dedicated to 
lake conservation, to wildlife habitat, to 
building of community. 

Association Board Members 
President.: Dale Williams, 651-357-0762 
Vice Pres: Michael Krause 612-369-7081 
Secretary: Sandy Williams, 651-357-7062 
Treasurer: Jerry Lukoskie 651-210-3231 
Rick Fagereng  
Ty Peterson 
Mark Murphy 
Kim Salisbury, 218-575-2097 

Don Kirchner, 218-368-9560 

Volunteer Committees 
Communications:  
  Newsletter - Sandy Williams 
  Website – Sandy Williams 
Fishing: Rick Rosar 
Membership: Kim Salisbury 
Water Quality: Bob Ingle 
Loons & Wildlife: Diane Schroepfer  

Membership 
The membership year for the Lake 
Shamineau Association is June 1 to May 
31. Annual dues are $20.00. Three-year 
membership is $55.00. Non-property 
owners can join for a $10.00 associate 
membership.  

Donations 
The Lake Shamineau Association is a 501C3 
non-profit institution. Donations and dues are 
tax deductible with your check as a receipt. 

Meetings 
Lake Association Membership meeting is 

normally held the Saturday of Memorial 

Day weekend . 

Newsletter 
The newsletter is published two times a year. 
Deadlines are April 15 & August 15. 
Submissions can be sent to Sandy Williams, 
editor at LakeShamineau@gmail.com

 

Association President’s message 
By Dale Williams , Lake Shamineau Association President 

                        
Retirement -  

  I retired one year ago.  Since, I have had more time to do some of the 

things I enjoy- eating more at Chinese restaurants, grilling, trying Thai food, 

fixing new things in the Air-Fryer.  (I enjoy eating!)  I have also started 

playing pickleball.  Great thing about pickleball is that it seems that all who  

play it want to be friendly and have a great time on the court.  Seems like a 

real sociable crowd. 

  Kind of like the Lake Association.  Join us Sat. May 25th for our Annual 

meeting.  Of course, there will be coffee and donuts and door prizes too but 

you will get useful info. for beautifying and stabilizing your shoreline.  You 

might make new friends and for sure see old ones.  Doors open at 8:30 AM.  

 
Treasurer’s Report 
 By Jerry Lukoskie, Lake Shamineau Association Treasurer 

Current balances as of April 2,2024: 
• Savings balance $885.56 
• Checking balance $6,960.19 
• CD balance $20,000.00  

 

Cash Flow  

April 14,2023 through April 2, 2024 

 

Inflows:    Interest, Advertising, Sale of 

pump, Membership dues, 

Contributions 

 

$5,072.89 

   

Outflows: Operations:  

    Newsletter 684.67 

    Postage Box Fee 222.25 

    Spring Meeting Supplies 133.43 

    Spring Meeting 

Refreshments 

89.77 

    Check Charges 23.32 

    Decals/Signs 26.84 

 Other Expenses  

    Surety Bond 187.00 

    West Bend Insurance 400.00 

    Al Doree Memorial 90.00 

    Bog Reimbursement Grant 200.00 

    MN Lakes & Rivers, 

membership and web hosting 

620.00 

 Total Expenses $2,677.28 

   

Gain in Cash  $2,395.61 
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Update your contact information 
The Lake Shamineau Association (LSA) has a contact list that includes current and past members as well as property of 

record. These contacts or owners have been gathered through membership records and by members contacting the LSA 
with updates. Members wishing to receive the LSA Newsletter electronically have provided the LSA with email 

addresses.  
If you have corrections to your contact information or wish to add an email address, email the LSA at     

LakeShamineau@gmail,com . 
The LSA has adopted a privacy policy that limits emails to two newsletters per year or to distribute timely 

information that the Board deems important enough to warrant notification of members.  
The LSA will never sell, rent or share a member’s personal information to third parties for their use without the 

consent of the member.  
 

 

Floating Bog Permit available to members 
   Lake Shamineau Association members are able to utilize the Association’s DNR 2024 Bog Mitigation Permit to remove floating 

cattail bogs less than 6 x 6 feet in size and relocate larger bogs by reattaching them and securing them to land. Non-members 

would need to apply for their own permit from the DNR.  

 

 
 

Lake Shamineau Association to Provide Matching Grants 
    The LSA board of directors is establishing a grant fund for shoreline plantings to stabilize the shoreline. 

Grants are for a 50% match up to $100 for plantings for shoreline improvement. The total funding available 

would be up to $2,500. Criteria to receive up to $100 are being developed and will be included in a form to 

apply for the match.   

    The board has also approved reinstatement of the septic inspection program for matching reimbursement 

with a total fund available of $2,000.  Upon presenting a paid invoice and filling out a short application, the 

applicant will be reimbursed for any amount up to $200.  

    Further information will be available at the membership meeting on May 25 and on the LSA website.  
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Volunteers Needed – LSA Lake Monitor 

     With more than 92,000 miles of streams and over 12,000 lakes in Minnesota, the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 

(MPCA) Volunteer Water Monitoring Program is gearing up for the 51st season of lake and stream water clarity 

monitoring across the state. Samples are drawn 4 times each summer and sent in for lab analysis.  Secchi disk readings are 

taken to measure water clarity.   

     Water clarity is an important indicator of lake and stream health; it shows the amount of light penetration into the 

water. For streams, a low clarity reading reflects excess sediment. For lakes, it's excess algae. These conditions can affect 

plant, insect, and fish communities and impact recreational opportunities. The MPCA uses volunteer-collected data to 

detect trends in water clarity over time. Increases or decreases in water clarity may indicate changes in water quality on a 

lake or stream and formally assess the health of lakes and streams by comparing them to state water quality standards. 

Lakes and streams that fail to meet water quality standards are categorized as impaired and require restoration to improve 

their overall health 

     At least twice a month during the summer, volunteers measure water clarity using a Secchi disk or tube at designated 

locations on lakes or streams. During each visit, they record their reading and observations on the physical and 

recreational conditions of their lake or stream. They submit the information at the end of each monitoring season. Anyone 

can do it — no prior experience is needed. The MPCA uses volunteer-collected data to make decisions on watershed 

protection and restoration. 

     Lake Shamineau has been reporting this information by Al Doree since 2004.  We need someone to carry on this 

important work.  Please contact Bob Ingle or Dale Williams if you can help.  
 

Zebra Mussel Monitoring Program – MN DNR 

Zebra mussels are spreading to lakes and rivers in the Midwest. 

These small invasive mussels attach to hard surfaces in lakes and 

rivers killing native mussels, limiting recreational activities, 

clogging water supply pipes, and competing with larval fish for 

food. You can provide important help tracking their distribution in 

Minnesota by spending a few minutes monitoring the lake or river 

where you live without any specialized equipment. Early detection 

for zebra mussels is important in protecting your property and 

Minnesota's water resources. 

How can you monitor for zebra mussels?  In the late summer or 
fall when removing equipment from the lake: 

1. Visually inspect hard surfaces for zebra mussels such as docks, dock floats and 

supports, swimming platforms, boats, motors, anchors, and any objects that have been in 

the lake or river for the summer. Check areas where zebra mussels may be attached, such 

as trim tabs, rubber gaskets, grooves along the keel of pontoon boats, and sailboat 

centerboards. During early infestations, zebra mussels are likely to be small (1/4-1/2 inch 

long) and the number attached on any object is likely to be low. You can also examine 

rocks and other hard surfaces along the shoreline and in shallow water, especially near 

water accesses. 

2. Complete and send in a online Volunteer Monitor Report Form by November 1st each 

year. Send in the report whether or not you found zebra mussels. 

What else can you do? (optional activities): 

Make your own monitoring device.   Hang a PVC pipe , brick or cinder block under a 

shady spot of your dock (zebra mussels tend to avoid direct sunlight) in the summer to 

monitor for zebra mussels. Suspend the object as deep as possible at the end of your dock, 

keeping it at least one foot above the bottom. Examine the monitoring object, and add 

these observations to the Volunteer Monitor Report Form.  

 
 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LnBjYS5zdGF0ZS5tbi51cy9nZXQtZW5nYWdlZC92b2x1bnRlZXItd2F0ZXItbW9uaXRvcmluZyIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyNDA0MTEuOTMxODM1OTEifQ.XtZASEhnfpdX7wtlu_FczZIst1Da_GiKlkOahkJsxgY/s/1494747481/br/240518071504-l
https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/invasives/aquaticanimals/zebramussel/index.html
https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/volunteering/zebramussel_monitoring/report.html


 

  

   Lake Shamineau Association Spring Membership Meeting Minutes 

May 27, 2023   9:00 am at Lincoln Evangelical Church 
Board members present: Dale Williams, Jerry Lukoskie, Michael Krause, Sandy Williams, Kim Salisbury, Ty Peterson, 

Rick Fagereng 

Board members absent: Dave Graning, Don Kirchner,  

Welcome:  President Dale Williams welcomed members and the board members. Dale recognized the decades long 

service to the Association by Al Doree who passed away this spring.  The Association donated the planting of three trees 

in memory of Al. 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes of the previous spring membership meeting was printed in the spring newsletter.  A motion 

to approve the minutes as printed was made, seconded, and approved. 

Treasurer’s Report:  The bank balances as of April 6, 2023 and the Cash Flow Statement for May 9, 2022 through April 

13, 2023 were printed in the spring 2023 Lake Association newsletter. A motion to approve the treasurer’s report was 

made, seconded and approved.   

Membership Report:  Kim thanked the co-captains who visit properties and help to get new or renewal memberships. 

She indicated that the membership renewals were strong.  Active member numbers enable us to lobby for our lake with 

the township, county and state.  Memberships are important. 

Communication Report: A new LSA website has been built and is located at lakeshamineau.mnlakesandrivers.org . 

Program: Floodplain Mapping for Lake: Ceil Strauss, State Floodplain (NFIP) Manager, Ecological and Water Resources 

Division, presented information via Zoom on the FEMA floodplain mapping that will be coming in 2024.The floodplain 

elevation is expected to be at 1280.16 and lowest floor will need to be above 1280.2 to be above the floodplain. Final 

maps are expected to be in effect later in 2024. See information links below: 

Ceil Stauss’s Powerpoint slides from her presentation, click here 

Minnesota Floodplain Management Quick Guide (state.mn.us) 

Floodplain Management | Minnesota DNR (state.mn.us) 

Board Elections:  Dave Graning indicated he was retiring from the board after many years of serving.  Mark Murphy 

volunteered to replace Dave. A motion was made to elect Mark. The motion was seconded and approved.  

New Business: The board approved establishing a fund of $2,000 to assist LSA members to move floating bogs.  

Members can be reimbursed for up to $200 of the cost to move a bog.  

A motion was made for the board to draft letter to LID regarding variance to floodplain mapping, the motion was 

seconded and approved. 

Other:  A road cleanup was organized among the area lakes and Scandia Valley township. Thanks to those who helped 

clean twenty miles of ditches on April 29. 

Door prizes were awarded to members present whose names were drawn. 

A motion was made, seconded and approved to adjourn at 11:15.   

Minutes respectfully submitted by Sandy Williams, Secretary  

 

Lake Shamineau Association Spring Board Meeting Minutes 

April 8, 2024, Zoom online meeting, 6:30 pm 

Board members present on Zoom: Dale Williams, Kim Salisbury, Mark Murphy, Sandy Williams, Ty Peterson, Rick 

Fagereng, Jerry Lukoskie, Don Kirchner (Michael Krause was unable to log on due to technical issues with Zoom) 

President Dale Williams called the meeting to order 6:30 pm 

Membership Committee:  Kim reported that there were 66 membership renewals this past year. 

 

New Business:   

Public Boat Landing Lighting- The Department of Natural Resources (DNR) would provide a motion activated Solar 

light at DNR Landing for increased safety for night launching and for AIS surveillance, i.e. to help see and clean boats 

that have invasive species.  Will a pole and batteries need to be provided and who would fund it. The LSA board’s 

recommendation to the person inquiring about it is for the neighbors of DNR boat landing to be asked about their opinion 

Secretary’s Report:  Sandy Williams reported that the last board meeting minutes were printed in the Spring 2023 LSA 

newsletter.  Minutes were approved via email on April 26,2023. 

Treasurers Report:  Motion to approve the financial report was made, seconded and approved. Jerry will renew the CD 

for $20,000 for a six-month term. 

 

http://lakeshamineau.mnlakesandrivers.org/
https://lakeshamineau.mnlakesandrivers.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/2023-05-27-Shamineau-FEMA-floodplain-mapping-presentation.pdf
https://files.dnr.state.mn.us/waters/watermgmt_section/floodplain/2022-mn-floodplain-mgt-quick-guide.pdf
https://www.dnr.state.mn.us/waters/watermgmt_section/floodplain/index.html


 

 

 

      Lake Shamineau Association – Cash Flow Statement 

      April 14, 2023 through April 22, 2024 

      Inflows     
      

 Interest 662.89   
      

 Advertising 550.00   
      

 Sale of Pump 1,000.00   
      

 Membership Dues 2,660.00   
      

 Contributions 200.00   
      

Total Inflows    

 $       

5,072.89  

      
     

      Outflows     
      

 Operations    
      

 Newsletter 684.67   
      

 Postage, Box Fee 222.25   
      

 Spring Meeting Supplies 133.43   
      

 Spring Meeting Refreshments 89.77   
      

 Check Charges 23.32   
      

 Decals/Signs 26.84   
      

 Operations Total  1,180.28  
      

     
      

 Other Expenses    
      

 Surety Bond 187.00   
      

 West Bend Insurance 400.00   
      

 Al Doree Memorial 90.00   
      

 MN Lakes & Rivers (23 & 24) 620.00   
      

 Goodwill Bog Reimbursement 200.00   
      

 Other Expenses Total  1,497.00  
      

Total Outflows   

 $       

2,677.28  

      

Gain in Cash    

 $       

2,395.61  

      
     

      CD Balance $20,000.00    
      Checking Balance $6,960.19     
      Savings Balance $885.56     
      Total Cash $27,845.75     

 

  

Shoreline Improvement- LSA funding-grants were discussed. It was proposed that grants of a 50% match up to $100 for 

plantings for shoreline improvement be offered. The grant funding available would be $2,500. Rick Fagereng offered to 

assist in administering this program. No action taken  

Scandia Valley 3rd Annual “Roadside Roundup” ditch cleanup will be the morning of Saturday May 4. Dale suggested 

the LSA purchase a dozen pick up “grabber” tools for up to $200 total. Kim made a motion and Don seconded a motion to 

approve the purchase. Motion passed. Scandia Valey will be asked to provide additional ones. 



 

Upcoming Board openings – Board members may elect to remain for another term or new volunteers are always 

welcome!  Treasurer position will be open. Members reaching the end of their current term include Don Kirchner, Sandy 

Williams, Jerry Lukoskie and Michael Krause. 

Take a Kid Fishing- The Staples Sportsmen’s Club sponsors a Fishing Day for the Staples/Motley fourth graders. They 

purchase fishing rods for each child and supply the bait.  The Staples Lions Club sponsors a lunch for the kids after 

fishing.  The event will be held at Camp Shamineau on Friday May 17 from 9 am to noon.  They are asking for volunteers 

with boats or pontoons to come to the camp at 9 am. 

Water Quality Testing Volunteer Needed - The job consists of measuring water clarity with a Secchi disk and 

measuring the water temperature at various depths (thermocline).  Also, a sample kit from RMB labs with a sample bottle 

is sent to RMB labs from measurements taken the third Monday of each month. Information will be provided in the 

Spring Newsletter. 

Septic System Inspection Grants – An LSA member asked about the grants that were offered in 2019 and later 

suspended due to Covid.  We need to decide whether to reinstate the grant program and how much to allocate.  Sandy will 

send the board members information from the 2019 program. 

Spring Newsletter topics – Ideas include information about the county tree sales program for 2025, shoreline tree and 

shrub recommendations, what value the lake association provides to its members. 

Annual Membership meeting – We will look for a speaker on shoreline improvement and demonstrate how and where 

to find lake water quality on the web. Door prizes need to be solicited. 

Motion to adjourn was made, seconded and approved.  Meeting was adjourned at 8 p.m.  

Minutes respectfully submitted by Sandy Williams, Secretary 

Minutes approved via email, April 25,2024.  

 

Lake Shamineau Association Spring Board Meeting – via email April 26, 2024 

 

Followup from April 8 board meeting - A motion was made by Sandy Williams to reinstate the septic inspection 

program for matching reimbursement up to $200, with a total fund available of $2,000 and that we establish a grant fund 

for shoreline plantings to stabilize the shoreline. It was proposed on our zoom meeting that grants of a 50% match up to 

$100 for plantings for shoreline improvement be offered. The grant funding available would be $2,500.  We can establish 

criteria and create an application form. Motion was seconded by Jerry Lukoskie. The motion was approved April 27,2024. 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Sandy Williams, Secretary  

 

 

Lake Association Membership Report April 11th, 2024 “Why Would I Want To Be A 

Member?” 
Why would I want to be a member?I got asked this question many times when I was out last summer asking for 

renewals. “We have the LID” or "Isn’t your organization part of the LID?” We are not the LID! Even though we try to 

stay abreast of LID matters, Lake Shamineau Association is an organization (volunteers) dedicated to lake conservation,to 

wildlife habitat, and to building of community. 

 Spring to renew your membership. We had 66 renewals last year. 36-3YR, 27-1YR, and 3-associate or gift cert. 

You can check the list or you can give me a call if you are not sure. We continue to invest in many projects supporting the 

lake and our members. Membership forms are located on the back page of this newsletter or you can print one from the 

website. One year memberships are $20 and three yrs. for $55 (year end stickers are part of your membership). 

Remember, we are a non-profit organization so your dues are tax deductible. We will also have a table at our Spring 

meeting to take your renewals. 

Note:          The cost of our signs has risen. We will continue to ask only $5 for signs even though we pay much 

more. We would like every member to have a sign and place it proudly to show that they are part of a 

great effort for a better and more enjoyable lake. However, if you have an “extra” sign(s) would you be 

willing to donate them back to the Association? 

 

  
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                



 

 

Membership Report (continued) 

           Thank you Membership Captains for taking time to connect with your neighbors about renewing their 2023 

memberships. It wouldn’t happen without you and I hope you will continue in place for 2024. 

Membership Captains  

● East- East Shamineau Drive: Kristi Hanson 

● East- Oak Lane - NO CAPTAIN HERE, HELP NEEDED. Thank you Donna for all your years of service. 

● South- Lake Shore- Sandy Williams 

● South- Augers,Arras,and Angle- NO CAPTAIN HERE, HELP NEEDED. Thank you Pam Gowan for covering 

● South- Hillside and Axis Lane- Tom Heltemes 

● South- (300 and up) Pine View Blvd- Bob Koll 

● South-(200 to 300) Pine View Blvd- NO CAPTAIN HERE, HELP NEEDED 

● West- West Shamineau Drive- NO CAPTAIN HERE, HELP NEEDED 

● West- Aztec Road- Pam Gowen 

● North- Ridge Road, 18th Ave., 45th Ave., Cantleberry, - David McDonell 

●  

 If you have any questions or not sure you are up for renewal, please feel free to give me a call at 218-575-2097. 

Thank you, Kim 

 

Lake Shamineau Association Membership Renewals 

As a reminder, the following memberships expire in 2024 or earlier (new cabin owners may have later 
carry over membership expirations). Thanks for your support 

 

AUGER REV RICHARD  

EDIN,RANDAL & SHEILA  

JOHNSTON, DARRYL & JILL 

KALIS, JEFFERY & TINA 

SPILMAN, BENJAMIN 

NELSON, NORMAN 

DOUCETTE,RUSSELL 

HOUGO, MICHAEL & MELANIE 

MOWAN,RICHARD & FLORENCE  

EAST, STEVEN 

THUNSTROM, JASON S 

CHRISTENSEN, CAROL 

COOK, CYNTHIA  

DOUBLE ACRES LLC 

HOLMSTROM, MICHAEL JR 

CARD, ALAN & LINDA  

FENSKE, RONALD D & CINDY 

HERMAN,DONALD & JULIEANNE 

HINES, CARL 

HOLMSTROM , MICHAEL 

KONEN, TODD & SHANNON 

KREY, PAUL & MANDY 

BECKMAN, TROY & MISTI 

CARTER,LYNDEN & PAMELA  

LIVERINGHOUSE FAMILY  

REBER, PAUL 

REBER, STEVEN 

THELEN, RICHARD & MAVIS  

BRICHACEK, ANTHONY & AMY 

CANTLEBERRY, BECKY 

CRAWFORD,THOMAS  & 
PATRICIA  

DELUCCA PROPERTIES LLC 

DICK,JAMES & LISA  

JENSEN, DEBORAH  

JK LANDSCAPE CONSTRUCTION 

JOHNSON,LARRY & LOIS  

MIKE1754LLC 

SENDY, BETTY  

SHAMINEAU PARK ASSOCIATION 

SIPE, GARY & BARBARA  

TRANTINA, JOSEPH & GRETTA 

BATCHER, JOAN 

CAMP SHAMINEAU 

COMB, FRED 

DALVANG,ERIC & CHRISTINA 

FEDDE, MICKIEL & BETTY 

FRISK, MARK & SHERRY 

GLIMSDALE, DAVE & SUSAN 

GOEBEL, TOM & LISA 

HANSON, DONALD & ANNE 

HENKEMEYER, ROGER TRUST 

KTYTOR,ROBERT & VERLE  

LAMBAERE, JOHN 

LUCCONIC, MICHEAL 

MARCOTT, ALLEN & MARION 

MASHUGA DALE &CHERYL 

MOTZKO,THOMAS & STEPHANIE 

ROBINSON, TODD & NICOLE 

ROSS, CHUCK & MARILYN 

SCHULTZ, MICHAEL & SHANNON 

SHERECK,TROY & LORREE  

SLYGH, JEREMY & LANA 

SONNENBURG,DAVE & BEVERLY 

STEPKA, GREGORY & JEAN 

ADOLPHSON, DAVID & MARY  

JACOBSON, JOHN 

JAGIELSKI, MICHEAL & LOUELLA 

JONES,CURTIS  & JOAN K 
KRAMER 

KUTA, PATRICK & SHERRI 

MACDONALD, JESSE & 
STEPHANIE 

MAYHEW, CHRISTOPHER & JANE 

SHAMINEAU VIEW 
HOMEOWNERS ASSC.  
 

WEYER, RUPERT  

ANDERSON, RICK & MAUREEN 

BELLMONT, ROBERT & MARY  

BERGMAN,KEVIN & IRENE  

BISEK, ROBERT & LINDA 

BLOOMQUIST, HERBERT & 
DEBRA 

BRINGE, CHRISTOPHER & 
TRACEY 

CARLSON, PAM 

CHRISTIANSON, TODD O 

CONNELLY TIMOTHY & DEBRA 

DAHLHEIMER, JAMES & LINDA 

DOCKENDORF, JACOB 

ERICKSON, GARY 

HANLEY, LLOYD ALLEN 

HARRIS, SUSAN 

HEAD, CHARLES E & RENEE L 

HEILING, LUELLA I 

HEIM, SARA L 

HENDRICKS DUANE J 

HENDRICKSON, JOHN & CAROL 

HERMANSON, SUE 



 

 

 

HOFF, TIM & JENNY 

HOLIEN, JASON & AMY 

HOLIEN, MICHAEL & LISA 

HOLLAND, RUSSELL & JILL 

INGLE,ROBERT & ANNE 

JEDINAK, KRISTY 

JOHNSON,RANDALL & MERRI  

KERN,DIANE 

KIRCHNER, DONALD & MARIJO 

 

 

 

 

KLITZKE, LYNN & LORI 

KMETZ, ANTHONY 

KOEHNEN,JOHN  & SANDRA LEE  

KUTZ , KYLE  

LEHNER, TRENT & ERICA 

LESSARD, MICHAEL & 
ROSCHELLE 

MADDEN, MICHAEL & ANN  

OESTREICH, JUSTIN & TAMI 

OGILVIE, DONALD & CYNTHIA 

OLSON FAMILY TRUST 

 

 

 

PSICK, SARAH & DOUG 

RADMER,MICHAEL & LAURIE  

RITTENHOUSE, DAVID & 
MONICA 

SCHNEIDER FAMILY TRUST 

SCHULZETENBERG, LORI 

SHAVER,GLENN   

SLOVICK, JERRY & BONNIE 

SOLBERG, CRAIG PETER 

STANOCH,RODNEY  

STEVENS, MICHAEL 

 

 

 

SULLIVAN, BECKY 

THORN, THOMAS & SANDRA 

WELLER, KAREN & SHAWN, 
LYNN PRUST 

WICKTOR,JAMES & CAROL  

WILLIAMS, TODD & JENNIFER 

WILLIAMS,KARSTEN & CHERRYL  

WINBERG, JAMES 

WOHLERT, DELORES 

ZAK, KELLY S 

Resilient Shorelines Workshop   Thursday, May 16, 5:30 – 8:30 pm 

     The Resilient Shorelines Workshop covers fundamentals that shoreline property owners need for protecting water 
quality near their home. Topics include: shoreline site assessments, types of shoreline projects, plant selection tips, 
regulatory reminders, and more! This workshop will take place at Crow Wing Soil and Water Conservation District 
Offices in Brainerd, MN (322 Laurel Street, Brainerd MN, 56401; Meeting room 1). 
     Participants will first enjoy a 90 minute presentation given by Metro Blooms Design + Build staff, and then will have 
the opportunity to ask site specific questions and get expert advice.  Participants also receive resources that will guide 
them through the planning stages of their own shoreline project!  Meal will be provided for workshop participants before 
the workshop (5:30-6pm). 
     This workshop is hosted by Crow Wing SWCD and is sponsored by the Lawns to Legumes Program.                    
Register here: Resilient Shorelines Workshop: Crow Wing SWCD (in-person) – Blue Thumb 
 
 

Lincoln Evangelical Free Church Invites Neighbors to: 
 

 

 
 

 

 Lake Shamineau Association Website    lakeshamineau.mnlakesandrivers.org 

Lake Shamineau Lake Improvement District Website 

Details of LSLID updates and supporting documents can be viewed on the LSLID website:  

Web address:  https://LakeShamineauLID.org 

 

                                                                                                

https://bluethumb.org/event/resilient-shorelines-workshop-crow-wing-swcd-in-person/
http://lakeshamineau.mnlakesandrivers.org/
https://lakeshamineaulid.org/


 

                                                                                            

  

 

 
 



 

 

Local Advertising Opportunity 

Place your ad in the non-profit Lake Shamineau Association Newsletter & Website for coverage around Lake 

Shamineau and beyond. Newsletter circulation is 350, sent twice a year to property owners on the lake. Black and 

white 8-1/2” X 11” multi-page format. Electronic copies and the website are in color. Two issues published annually, 

with delivery in spring and fall. Deadlines for submission are May 1 and September 1. 

Rate: 2 issues and website included. 

$50 for 
1
/8 page (4” X 2”; business card size) 

$100 for ¼ page (4” X 4” or 8” X 2”) 

$200 for ½ page (8” X 4” or 4” X 10”)  

$400 for full page (8” X 10”) 

Contact:the LSA by email at  lakeshamineau@gmail.com with questions or to place an ad. 

 

  

mailto:lakeshamineau@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 Lake Shamineau Association Membership Form 

Thank you for supporting your Lake Shamineau Association! 

Date ______________________ 

Name  _____________________________________    email ___________________________________________ 

Mailing address __________________________________   City   _________________ St  ____  Zip _________ 

Phone (_____)______________________ Lake Address ______________________________________________ 

      Please send the newsletter via email  

Membership:       Property Owner $20 (1 Year)             $55 (3 year)           Associate Member $10 

$__________ Additional Contribution for:     Water Quality    Wildlife       Fisheries         Other 

         I would like a membership sign $5.00  

Make Checks payable to: Lake Shamineau Association 

Mail to: Lake Shamineau Association, PO Box 152, Motley, MN 56466 
 

 

 

Lake Shamineau Association 

PO Box 152 

Motley, MN 56466 

Email: LakeShamineau@gmail.com 


